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September 10, 2010

The Honorable Miguel Pulido
20 Civic Center Plaza
Santa Ana, Ca 92701

Dear Mayor Pulido:

It has been brought to my attention that there was a vote cast at this last meeting that could
potentially be in conflict regarding our campaign contribution City rules. | respectfully ask that
we hold an emergency meeting so that the council can rectify that particular matter.

| do apologize as | was under the impression that turf field fees were used by a variety of
different entities and applied to all recreational groups. My intent was never to break that rule
and that is why | want to remedy that situation as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

“wt
Sal Tinajero
Councilman
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